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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ACEVEDO FAMILY  STATEMENT REGARDING  
FPC SPECIAL MEETING FOR CHIEF ALFONSO MORALES 

 

MILWAUKEE, WI---July 18, 2020 - The Acevedo family offers its full support 
to the FPC as it issues directives to Chief Morales. In any organization, leadership 
and organizational solutions must start from the top. This is especially imperative 
when it involves police departments tasked with the duty to protect and serve. 
The lack of transparency, the failure to discipline, and a culture of willful 
blindness, is a dangerous precedent that has real consequences; not only to the 
Acevedo family, but also to the residents and citizens of the City of Milwaukee.  

This city needs a new beginning - whether by resignation or termination. It is our 
hope that this action will result in a change of culture, because the status quo will 
not suffice. 

 

/s/ Attorney B'Ivory LaMarr 
 
on behalf of the Acevedo Family  
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